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                                       The Department of CSE under the Innovation Club has taken a step towards 

their club main theme. As a part of it, the members of the club arranged an orientation session 

about Smart India Hackathon. Smart India Hackathon is a nationwide initiative to provide students 

with a platform to solve some of the pressing problems we face in our daily lives, and thus inculcate 

a culture of product innovation and a mindset of problem-solving. 

 The highlights of the session 

• Briefing session on Smart India Hackathon Selection process 

• Hackathon experience of SIH 2022 winners of PVPSIT 

• Talk with SIH 2022 winner of VR Siddhartha 

 

 

 

The President of the Club, Mr. Gopi, first runner up of Smart India Hackathon gave an oreintation on 

the selection process of Smart India Hackathon 2022 and talked on his experience at the nodal 

center. 

 

 

 



Later, the winning team of VR Siddhartha was invited for a talk. The team was headed by Mr. Pranay. 

Mr. Pranay and team chose the Hardware section for SIH 2022. The team shared their experience, 

their project and shared their winning moments.  

 

At last, the session was ended with a small interview of the team by Mr. Gopi where students asked 

a few questions related to project nd other info. Also the session went interactive throughout.  
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